
 
 
An EASTER MESSAGE from Brighton Mayor, Tony Foster 
 
ON behalf of our Council, can I take this opportunity to wish everyone in the Brighton 
community and all of those people who have supported us and continue to support our 
endeavours, a very safe and Happy Easter. 
 
If you are able, please take this opportunity to enjoy some relaxing time with your family 
and friends. 
 
We are emerging from a difficult period and while the impact of the pandemic has eased, 
the danger has not completely passed, so please continue to take all reasonable precautions 
and follow the advice of health authorities. 
 
I am particularly proud of the way the Brighton community has responded over the past 12 
months and impressed at the way we have pulled together in very challenging times. I am 
confident better times are ahead. 
 
As we relax over the Easter period, again let us remember those who have suffered as a 
result of the pandemic and are still suffering, those who may be less fortunate, those of us 
who remain separated from families and most importantly, those who are still working to 
take care of us during this traditional holiday time, particularly our frontline emergency 
personnel, police, ambulance, doctors and nurses in hospitals and other essential workers. 
 
But above all, I hope that everyone has at least some time to relax and enjoy important 
family time. Please stay safe at home, on the water and if you are travelling, take care on 
the roads. 
 
Noeline and I wish you all a very Happy Easter and good health in the months ahead. 
 
Tony Foster AM OAM JP 
Mayor 
 


